

Reverence – Endurance
Peace – Hope – Wisdom
Service – Forgiveness
Creation – Thankfulness
Compassion – Friendship
Koinonia – Humility
Trust – Justice

Phone: 020 7254 5598 Email: admin@sjsp.islington.sch.uk www.stjudestpauls.co.uk





Dear all

Our thoughts and prayers are surely with the families of Grenfell Tower this week. And we give thanks for the many who are supporting them in their time of need.

Miss Horton send her thanks for all your good wishes. Miss Horton is out of hospital but Haddy is likely to remain in hospital for the next couple of months.

Year 6 School Journey Next week most of Year 6 will be in Kent.

Class Photos were taken yesterday.

Race for Health: The race is over. We finished Ist in the race among the Islington schools with a total of 133120 active minutes logged and 8031 miles completed since the start of the race on 8th May. We have travelled from The Reform Club in Victorian London and made it all the way to Allahabad in India. Thank you to all those who participated. Well done to Year 6 who came first amongst our classes and Year 5 who came second. Keep exercising!

Summer Reading Challenge This year the Reading Agency and Islington Libraries presented their themed challenge for the summer to the children on Wednesday - ANIMAL AGENTS - Which all children are welcome to join by dropping into an Islington Library.

Kind regards

The Revd John Pearson-Hicks, Headteacher Mrs Joy Ashwin-Carter, Deputy Headteacher



Non Uniform Day Friday 23rd of July Bring a Bottle

On Friday 23rd of July we will be having a non uniform day in order to collect prizes for the school summer fair's bottle tombola. Please bring new and unopened bottles of alcohol or soft drinks.

Thank you for any donation you can make.

Summer Fair Saturday 1st of July





Star Awards (Fridays)

YI Bel

Y2 Abimael

Y3 Ruby

Y4 Patrick

Book Awards

YR Azhar

YI Aishani

Y2 Anaya

Y3 Abigail

Y5 Aldo Y6 Sariya

school.

Well done to all those who took part in the Inclusion Festival this week and were a credit to our



Thought for the Week
We rise by lifting
others.

News Around the Classes

Reception This week we have been reading about Goldilocks and the three bears. Some of the children used clay to make different sized pottery bowls, we had some very creative potters. In maths we have been learning about capacity, using the language of full and empty. In phonics we have been revising our sounds and practising the correct letter formation, please continue this at home.

Year I Year I have been very busy this week working on their phonics screening test. The children tried really hard and I am happy with the overall results. We went over to the church this week as a part of our RE lesson. Mr Hicks performed a baptism service for us to watch, it was very interesting.

Year 2 This week we have been reading and retelling Quest stories. We created a story map and used this to re-write a familiar story. In maths we have been revising the days of the week and months of the year. We worked out what month we were born in and created a block chart to show the results. We have also been learning how to tell the time to the nearest 5 minutes. In R.E we have been talking about different charities and have decided that we are going to raise some money as a class to give to charity. Look out for our posters and events!

Year 3 This week in Maths we have been using compact method to add 3-digit numbers, we also applied this method to solve real life maths problems such as 'How much would a pair of sunglasses and an inflatable ring cost?' In our ancient Greece topic work we read the Greek myths, Hercules, Pandora's box and Icarus, we thought about the meaning behind these and what part of human existence they are trying to explain. We will continue to study Greek myths in the build up to writing a myth of our own.

Year 4 Year 4 have been enjoying Billionaire Boy this week. We have been learning about how David Walliams creates humour through his writing. In maths we have been look at geometry of 2D shapes. In art we have enjoyed having a go at making coil pots with clay.

Year 5 This week Mr Paine has been covering the class whilst Miss Horton is away.

Year 6 We have had a lovely week, working hard on our PSHCE folders which are looking fabulous. Peter Pan, the musical is developing well with dance and songs. We have thought about transition to our new secondary schools and drawn pie charts. We have been discussing strategies for dealing with personal dilemmas and preparing for school journey next week.